Massachusetts State Police
warn residents, seek 1info
about suspects breaking into
cars

“The Massachusetts State Police are attempting to identify the
persons in these two photos, who are suspects in a series of
burglaries from motor vehicles parked at places such as
trailheads, bike trails, and state parks.

The breaks-ins into the vehicles are being conducted in a
manner that leaves no damage. Once the suspects get into the
vehicles, they take wallets and have used the credit cards to
shop at stores such as Walmart and Target.

Anyone with information can contact Trooper Johnson at the
Cheshire Barracks at 413-743-4700. Remember not to leave your
wallets or credit cards wunattended in your car.”
Massachusetts State Police.
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Massachusetts State Police photo.



